
WATER QUALITY REPORT NOTICE 

Pursuant to Section 23.1 of the Public Water Supply Operations Act, 
415 ILCS 45/23.1 (2014), the 2024 Consumer Confidence Report 
(CCR) for the calendar year January 1 thru December 31, 2024 is 
available for review: 

(1) At https://villageofbellflower.org/ccr1 or 
(2) Upon request by contacting the Mayor at 309-929-9059. 

 
Notice Posted: 

Beginning June 2, 2025 
Ending June 30, 2025 

 Bellflower Community Center exterior bulletin board 
 Bellflower Community Library 
 Bellflower Post Office 
 Bellflower Village website (permanently posted) 

https://villageofbellflower.org/ccr1

